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Suzi Stojcevska

Subject: CROWN LANDS REFERRAL COMMENTS REF-1912 - Planning Proposal - 
PP-2022-4144 - Kiama Town Centre PP

Record Number: 23/82498

 

From: Helen Wheeler <helen.wheeler@crownland.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 28 August 2023 12:28 PM 
To: Suzi Stojcevska <suzis@kiama.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: TRIM: CROWN LANDS REFERRAL COMMENTS - REF-1912 - Planning Proposal - PP-2022-4144 - Kiama Town 
Centre PP 
 
Hi Suzi 
Please accept this email as Crown Lands response to the proposed PP-202204144 
The proposal affects Crown Lot 194 DP 751279, a Crown reserve for Future Public Requirements held under la 
commercial lease to a private party. 
The relevant part of the PP is: “ Rezone 72 Manning Street from RE1 Public Recreation to B2 Local Centre/E1 Local 
Centre to correct mapping error”. 
Crown Lands supports this change. 
Thanks and reagrds 
Helen Wheeler 
NRM Project Management Officer  
Crown Lands | Department of Planning and Environment 
Crown Lands has a new work tracking system to record, track and assign work across the department. 
Please continue to enquire via phone on: 1300 886 235 or email at: cl.enquiries@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the 
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and 
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal 
people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
 


